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Yox Valley Partnership 
 

 
19th March 2020 

Dear Parent and Carers, 
 

Planned Residentials 
 

With the current social distancing in place, and with the schools being closed to the majority of 
pupils. I would like to update you on the position regarding the school residentials that we had 
planned. 
 
Eaton Vale – this has been postponed until 7th-9th October and will be offered to the same pupils as 
this time in the first instance, and then spaces filled accordingly afterwards. If we cancelled 
completely it would have meant losing the significant deposit paid for by the school, but by re-
booking for a later date, Eaton Vale have ‘upgraded’ us at no extra cost and we will be staying in the 
Iceni House. We hope that your child will still like to attend and we can hold that deposit until then. 
However, if you would like your deposit refunded then please speak to your office manager about 
this. 
 
 
Wells-next-the-sea – this has been cancelled and you will be able to have a full refund on this. 
  
 
France Residential – CMAT will be updating you on this very soon 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Gail Jerman 
Academy Headteacher 
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